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“Mr. Oscar DeBrum

District Administrator, rossiedle

Trust Territory

Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960
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Enclosed is a much delayed letter to the people of Utirik

im answer to their request from me for information about Dr. Knudsens

veplacement. In view of the difficulty of getting mail to Utirik

would you mind relaying the letter by radio? If you agree with

what I said about inviting Knud back perhaps you might be willing

to state this to the people also. As you know Knud has expressed

willingness to return to Utirik if asked to by the people.

Your help in this matter will be greatly appreciated. With

xegards,

Sincerely,

Robert A. Conard, M.D.
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